Contents:

- National Night Out 2012
- HV Election of Officers
 City Of Atlanta Curbside Recycling
- Thanksgiving Dinner for Station 31 Xmas festival talent needed Patrol Volunteers
- Community reminders

Heritage Valley Newsletter

Volume 4, Issue 4 Fall Qtr. (Oct-Dec 2012)

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Heritage_Valley

National Night Out 2012 in Heritage Valley!!!!!!!!!!!





This year Heritage Valley joined with the City of Atlanta to participate in National Night Out 2012. National Night out is a Nationwide event held across the US to foster neighborhood and communitypolice partnership. Heritage Valley

promoted this initiative by hosting a neighborhood dog walk in the community. Dogs from every breed participated in this event from Pomeranians, American bulldogs, to small Chihuahuas and terriers. Residents were able to meet representatives from APD, Fire station 31, Mayor's office of constituent services, Fulton County District Attorney's office and the office of Public works. If you were unable to attend you missed a wonderful event and we hope to see you and your family next year!

Heritage Valley will hold **Elections at October 27th Meeting**

Elections for the 2013/2014 administration will be held at the next community meeting scheduled for October 27th 2012. Please be in attendance and **on** time if you plan to participate in this upcoming election. If you would like to run for office or would like to nominate someone for an office please contact Bill Harbour at (404) 344-0293 prior to October 16th 2012. Residents are eligible to vote or run for elected office in HV if they are a dues paying member of HV. If you wish to nominate someone for office please ensure that they have agreed to hold the position for the duration of the term. Please be advised that **no** nominations will be taken from the floor the day of voting and dues will not be accepted



the day of voting. You may pay your annual dues via our community post office at any time throughout the year. Mail checks to: Heritage Valley

Area Community Assoc, PO Box 311076, Atlanta, GA 31131. Please be mindful that we cannot guarantee funds will be received and processed prior to voting if sent via US mail in the month of October. Membership runs from Jan-Dec of each year. Officers will be installed in January 2013 and will serve a term of 2 years.

Residents please turn on your porch light October 31st if you are passing out Halloween Candy this year!



City Of Atlanta Curbside Recycling Expansion.



Beginning on October 15th 2012 the City of Atlanta will begin delivering 96 gallon blue recycling containers to all residents in Heritage valley and throughout the city as whole.

These recycling bins will be delivered to everyone that presently do not have one on their property and are to replace the current 19 gallon recycling bins. This initiative is the city's way of becoming a greener place to live work and play. For more information contact the Department of Public Works at 404-330-6333.



Thanksgiving Dinner for Fire Station #31

Neighborhood Planning Unit-P will be providing Thanksgiving Dinner for our local fire station #31. If you are interested in donating food or beverages please email NPU- P @ NPUP30331@v

<u>ahoo.com</u> by November. This is a wonderful way to say thank you to the people who take care of the community every day.

Heritage Valley Needs Talent for Annual Christmas Festivities.

Can you sing, play an instrument or do you know someone that has a special talent that may like to participate in Heritage Valley's Annual Christmas festival? We will be putting our Christmas program together in the coming months and we are in need of talent. Please call 404.453.9140 if you are interested or email ms.lang@hotmail.com.

Patrol Volunteers



We are always looking for patrol volunteers to walk or drive the neighborhood on a consistent basis to assist us in our neighborhood watch efforts. If you are interested please contact

ms.lang@hotmail.com and indicate the hours you are available.

Community Reminders



- 1. Trash cans should be stored out of sight on your property and placed on the curb no earlier than Tuesday night and removed by 7pm Wednesday evening after pick-up.
- 2. Curbs in front of and adjacent to your property should be cleaned and maintained by homeowner.
- 3. Please <u>do not</u> use the street for long term parking in your household.
- 4. Please do not allow your children to play football or basketball or other games in the street for both their safety and the safety of others

Check our Website Frequently!

Our website is the most up to date place to see what is going on in the community. Information is updated frequently so please check it



periodically to see upcoming events and pictures, reports on crime in the community and minutes from past meetings.

Heritage Valley Area Community Association will recess during the months of November and December for the holiday season.